Public Hearing Notice
Update to the City of Bristow Capital Improvement Plan

The City of Bristow is preparing an Update to their Capital Improvement Plan. The
Update is being prepared in compliance with a grant from the Oklahoma Department of
Commerce. A public hearing on the final draft of the Update to the Capital Improvement
Plan shall be held on April 13, 2015, at 7:00 pm at the City of Bristow City Hall, Bristow,
OK.

The plan may be reviewed at the City of Bristow City Hall, Bristow, OK, and at INCOG,

2 West Second Street, Suite 800, Tulsa, OK, during normal business hours. Public
comments will be received at the City of Bristow City Hall prior to the public hearing.

For information regarding the Update, you may contact John MCElhenney, INCOG, at
(918) 584-7526, or Linda Tate, City of Bristow, at (918) 367-2237.
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